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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Kristen Streeter 
Date:  February 26, 2018 
cc: Brad Hunt and Kay Ryon 
 
Re:  
 
In order to maximize the programs offered at New Tech High at Coppell as well as to bring in 
additional revenue to CISD to support the programs, a revision to policy FDA(Local) has been 
written that would permit a student who qualifies for Open Enrollment to enter CISD as a high 
school student and to attend NTH@C for his/her high school experience.   
 
  This Board Policy Update includes the following LOCAL policy changes: 
 

 FDA:  Admissions – Interdistrict Transfers (replace policy) 
 
Recommendation:  
 
An appropriate motion for board action on Localized Update to FDA(Local) is as follows: 
 
“I move that the board revise policy FDA(LOCAL) as recommended by TASB Policy Service.”   


